

# 2019-09-24 Meeting notes

## Date

24 Sept 2019

## Attendees

- Joseph Gasparakis
- Darien Hirotsu
- Edward Ting
- Martin Mailand
- VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her)
- Alexandre Levine

## Agenda

- Start the Recording
- [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing (Roll Call, Action Items (5 minutes))
- General Topics
  - Update on testing comparison between dpdk from upstream and contrail-dpdk
    - Continue the discussion on CI
  - discussion on Jira workflow for community
    - draft - <https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UWlZZOzTR8zZeTUOpV5pPzq1EcCPrS-F2GkYysOpR8/edit?usp=sharing>
  - Blueprint review process
    - Older document: <https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hYhaPmQEN4V4ZeLxrulolshnQ6yd05vNkcKqhRqCnlw/edit#heading=h.3vxu6qloos>

## Minutes

- Upsteaming DPDK
  - Decided to do this, but need to get some basic CI set up
  - [Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) and [Joseph Gasparakis](#) will work on this soon (Prabhjot is at ONS EU right now)
  - [VM \(Vicky\) Brasseur \(she/her\)](#) suggests that [Gary Greenberg](#) would be good to help with this
- Jira workflow for community
  - [Darien Hirotsu](#) said there was a discussion in the docs meeting and will carry on the work then. Final review in the TF TSC level he'll be getting these docs into the repo
- Blueprint review process
  - Prabhjot will have it reviewed by next week
  - Anyone else...?
  - VMB: Suhkdev is working on something internally w/in Juniper; unsure what resemblance there is to that and this document?
    - JG: SK & folks were involved in creating this doc
    - VMB: But the process may have changed. Should confirm.
    - JG: Should make sure SK is on the next call

## Action items

- ☑ Joseph Gasparakis Ping Gary Greenberg about helping with DPDK CI